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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

Action Required - Long Expansion and 
Estimating Standards Updates 

Date published: May 26, 2020 

Long Expansion Updates  

The Mitchell Estimating long expansion file is being updated to reflect current estimating needs and existing 

standards.  

You will receive an email today with the long expansion file (.leg) and instructions for importing the file into 

Mitchell Estimating.  

The update must be completed on your shop’s computers to align with the current version of the long 

expansion. Please send an email to SRA@mpi.mb.ca once complete, and advise that you have successfully 

imported the new long expansion file on your workstations.  

For assistance with this update, contact Mitchell’s Technical Support at 1-800-448-4401.  

Estimating Standards Updates 

We’ve recently updated several Estimating Standards to help clarify existing policies and ensure they better 

reflect current estimating practices.  

Visit the Estimating Standards section of MPI Partners to see the new and updated standards. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the Research & Estimatics department using the 

Repair Shop Support Line.  
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